
 

 

Corvettes of Berkshire 
 

October 2008 Newsletter 

 
The October meeting was held @ Misty Moonlight Diner in Pittsfield and was called to 
order @ 7:35 p.m. by Acting President Lou Rocha with 18 members and 4 associate 
members present. 
 

Past Activities: 

 The September 21st trip to Gary Enck’s in Cooperstown was a huge success with 
20 people and 14 Corvettes from the club attending, in addition to the over 200 other 
Vettes that were there.  The weather was perfect and the scenic ride down I-88 was 
wonderful.  Most of the members were winners of the many door prizes that were 
awarded.  Gary provided free hot dogs & soda to those attending.  A few of the members 
enjoyed their visit to the Baseball Hall of Fame, and about 14 members enjoyed the great 
food at Brook’s BBQ after the show. 
 

Future Activities:  
 Our annual Put-Up Run to Vermont will be Sunday, October 5th.  We will leave 
the Pittsfield Plaza on West Housatonic St. at 10:00 a.m. (not 8:00 a.m. as reported last 
month) for the trip to Bennington, VT (bring a picnic lunch for a stopover at Hemmings 
after shopping at Camelot Village), then to Manchester for more shopping and later to 
Laney’s for dinner before returning home. 
 Also on October 5th Vettes In Perfection will hold their Corvette Cruise-In at the 
Eagle Mills Cider Mill in Broadalbin, NY from 10:00 a.m. until 2:00 p.m. for those 
wishing to go.  The location is on Route 29, 5 miles east of Route 30. 
 On Saturday, October 25th Lou & Dolores Rocha will host a Club International 
Dinner at their home in Richmond, MA.  Starting time will be 6:00 pm.  The theme this 
year will be Italian.  Call them at 413-698-2223 to let them know the dish you wish to 
bring.  Their home is at 2381 State Rd., Richmond, MA 01254.  This is 1 mile south of 
the Richmond Elementary school on Rte 41.  The driveway is on the left with a black 
mailbox in front. 
 Saturday, November 15th will be Dinner & a Movie in North Adams, MA.  Details 
will follow at next months meeting. 
 Saturday, December 6th will be the annual Club Christmas Party at the Skyline 
Country Club in Lanesboro, MA.  Further details concerning time, menu selections, etc. 
will come later, but reserve the date now. 
                            

Comments/Remarks: 

 There will be a Cruise/Show at Gardner’s in Stephentown, NY on Friday,  
October 3rd. 
 Member Dick Wescott has parts for C4 Vettes.  Contact him at 413-243-2619 if 
you are interested. 
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 Garage storage is available on Summit Rd. in Richmond, MA.  Contact Gary 
Sharp at 518-794-9695 or 518-369-6583 if you are interested. 
 
 The monthly newsletter is now being included on our Club website, 
www.corvettesofberkshire.org, so be sure to check it out. 
 

Treasurer’s Report: 

 No report. 
 

Raffle Winner: 

 Cliff Flynn won $13.00. 
 
The next meeting will be November 5th at Misty Moonlight Diner, Dalton Ave., Pittsfield 
at 7:30 p.m., but be there by 6:30 if you plan to eat there. 
 
The meeting was adjourned @ 8:10 p.m. 
 
Lew Sharp, Secretary 
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